
Kenmore Board of  Trade  

For 2012 the Kenmore Board of Trade is planning to move to the next level 

with more activity to promote business in the community. 

 

Good things are happening in our community and we want to see that they 

continue and increase.  There are a lot of opportunities.  Look at our 

Kenmore Connection. 

 

However, we as officers and board members cannot do it by ourselves.  We 

need people in our community to step up to the plate and work on upcoming 

projects.  The more help that we get the more that we will be able to do. 

 

There will not be a general meeting on the first Wednesday in December.  

Instead we are having a Christmas Party, Dinner & Induction of Officers on 

Thursday, December 15th, at The Church on the Boulevard.  An invitation to 

will soon be coming your way, so please RSVP as soon as possible. 
 

David Culbertson 

david81@neo.rr.com (new email address) 

P R E S I D E N T ’S  M E S S A G E  
December  2011  

GOOD  THINGS  ARE  HAPPENING   
IN  THE  KENMORE  COMMUNITY  

 

2012 

Kenmore Board 

Of Trade Officers 

 

President 

David Culbertson 

330.753.1151 

 

1st Vice President 

David Holliday 

330.753.5000 

 

Membership  

Chairman 

& Treasurer 

John Buntin Jr. 

330.745.5530 

 

Boards Members: 

Scott Smith 

Roger Ormsby 

Lee McCutchen 

Leroy Green 

Mary McCombs 

Dolores Reeves 

Joseph Stefka 

Steven Motick 

At the KBOT General Meeting at The Church On The Boulevard on November 2, 

2011, the election of officers was had and those listed on the left were elected. 

 

Our speakers for the meeting were Pam Bartlett, Cheryl Radvansky and Barbara 

Dockrill from Key Bank.  

 

They discussed programs offered at Key Bank such as Key At Work, Key Community 

Mortgage, The Renewal Program, Home Path, and programs for veterans.  

 

Even though the economy is tight and banks are cautious about lending, there are 

still opportunities available for both businesses and personally.  Our speakers     

answered many questions about these opportunities. 

KBOT members at the 2011 ABOTC Banquet & Installation of Officers 
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General meetings  

of  

The Kenmore  

Board Of Trade  

are usually held  

the first Wednesday  

of each month  

 @ 11:45 am.  

at The Church  

On The Boulevard  

754 Kenmore Blvd.  

Akron, OH 44314. 

Door opens  

@ 11:45 am. 

for fellowship  

and meeting starts  

@ 12.05 pm. 

K E N M O R E  B O A R D  O F  T R A D E  G E N E R A L  M E E T I N G  

There will be no KBOT Board of Trade General Meeting this month! 

U P C O M I N G  I M P O R T A N T  E V E N T S  

Kenmore Holiday Celebration 

Date:   Saturday, December 3rd, 2011 

Place:  Kenmore Boulevard 6th Street down to Shadyside Park 

Time:  8:00 am:  Breakfast, open to the public, at Church on the Blvd. 

  11:00 am—3:00 pm:  Boulevard Walk—business participation 

  6:00 pm:  Tree lighting & choir at the Shadyside Park Gazebo 

  7:00 pm:  Children’s Party with Santa at Park Church 

Work has begun on the Christmas Holiday Celebration and many volunteers 

are needed to make this a quality event as it has been in the past.  

 

If you want to get involved or help in some way, please contact                  

Dick Carderelli at 330-745-5674. 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

KBOT Christmas Party and Induction of Officers 

Date:   Thursday, December 15th, 2011 

Place:   The Church On The Boulevard 

Time:   6:00 pm:  Fellowship Time 

            6:30 pm:  Dinner 

            7:15 pm:  Induction of Officers 

Cost:    $10.00 per person 

Reservation:  Please contact John Buntin Jr for tickets at 330-745-5530 or  

  john@kenmore-komics.com by December 10th, 2011. 

Entertainment:  Kenmore High School Madrigal Singers 

Come and Join us to celebrate the Holiday Seasons! 

Susan Skaggs 

Construction Resources One, LLC 

P.O. Box 910 

Hartville, Ohio  44632-0910 

330-607-0987 

Fred Zumpano 

Zumpano Design and Construction 

2400 Manchester Road 

Akron, OH 44314 

330-753-2412 

W E L C O M E  O U R  N E W  M E M B E R S :  


